Dear Dr. Frieze,
I was admitted as an outpatient two weeks ago and was put under your care and guidance. During my stay with the hospital, I was put under different kinds of medical tests, the purposes of which are unknown to me.
It is the unknown which has caused me to write this letter. After I came home, I have not felt any changes in my conditions yet have not received anything about my real condition, this in spite of the various tests that were done on me. I hope that this letter will give me a clear understanding of what is really happening to me.
I can go to your office anytime should you have any news for me. I do not want to impose on you as I know you to be a busy man. I only want to know what should have been told me long ago.
Sincerely,
Marianne Alto

